
 

 

A new school year has started and a new Etcetera board has taken over the 

Bungehuis 5.12 office. We would like to take this opportunity to introduce the 
new board and thank the old board for everything that they have done. Rose-
marijn Bovens, Cécile van Wijnsberge, and Sanne Meijer, thank you for 

all the hard work you have put into Etcetera. Rosemarijn has done an out-
standing job at being Chair, Cécile was a wonderful Vice-Chair and Sanne was 
a great secretary. You have achieved so much in just one year: monthly 

drinks, Etcetera’s first member weekend and of course the study trip to Edin-
burgh which no one will ever forget. Thanks again and all the best! 
 

Now, let us introduce to you, the board of Etcetera 2012-2013:  
Nora van Arkel is our new Chair. She is a second year English student and 
her big projects this year will include the book club and magazine The Writer’s 
Block.  
Our new Vice-Chair is Thomas Wiertz, a third year student of English Lan-

guage and Culture. Thomas will be focusing among other things on the parties 
that will be held this year.  
Our new Treasurer this year is Lynn Wallagh, she is also a third year student 

and is doing a minor in education this first semester. Lynn hopes to get in-
volved in activities that give a spin on debates and lectures.  
Anne Groenewegen and Eva Sundelin were board members last year and 

will continue as secretaries this coming year. They hope to successfully organ-
ize this year’s member weekend and book sale and they will be the ones an-
swering your emails!  

 
At our upcoming Algemene Leden Vergadering, we will point out the fu-
ture plans for Etcetera, until then we hope to see you at our monthly borrel to 

get to know all of us. Our ALV will be held on October 10, 19:00h, location 
t.b.a. 

Old and New In Short 
Internship  

Dutch Embassy in Can-

berra, Australia 

More info (Dutch) 

Old & New | Activities | Member Weekend | Book Club | Theatre | Database | Colophon 

Notary wanted 

Etcetera is looking for a 

(cheap) notary who can 

check our regulations! 

Please email us if you are/

know one!  

 

Facebook Group 2012 

We have created a Face-

book group for every fresh 

student of English Lan-

guage and Culture. You 

can find this group here 

and this is the place where 

you can ask your fellow 

students about homework, 

exams and essays. 

 

The Writer’s Block 

Would you like to contrib-

ute to the next issue of 

The Writer’s Block maga-

zine? Send your poems 

and stories to  

writerssblock@gmail.com 

(double s). 

Activities 

The first drinks of the year were held on September 5 at Café Fonteyn. It was 

a huge success and we would like to thank everyone who turned up to have a 
drink with us! 
On the 14th of September, the Introduction Day for our new members took 

place. Once again, thank you for coming and we hope you had a good time! 
 
Pictures of both activities are to be found on our Facebook page. 

 
Our next drinks will take place on October 3, from 17:00h onwards at 
Café De Magere Brug, Amstel 81.  

http://www.sv-etc.nl/stage_aus.pdf
http://www.facebook.com/groups/443756332334752/


 

 

Last year, Etcetera’s first member weekend ever took place in Lievelde. This year, 

we will again be traveling to Lievelde with our lovely members to have a good time 
and forget about school for a while. From November 30 till December 3, Etcet-
era’s next member weekend will be held and you can join us on this little trip to 

the east of Holland. Approximate costs: € 70 (food, drinks and activities 
included). Sign up via our website! 
 

Would you like to help us organize our member weekend and other activities? Sign 
up to be a member of our committee of activities and you get a say in what we 
will be doing this year! Interested? Send us an email! 

Sign Up Now: Member Weekend! 
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Events 28 Sep - 11 Dec  2011 

Fri 28 

Sep 

Sat 29 Sun 30 

 

Mon 1 

Oct 

Tue 2 Wed 3 

Drinks 

Thu 4 

Fri 5 Sat 6 Sun 7 Mon 8 

Writer’s 
Block 

deadline 

Tue 9 Wed 10 

ALV 

Thu 11 

Fri 12 Sat 13 Sun 14 Mon 15 Tue 16 Wed 17 Thu 18 
 

Lady 
Winder
mere’s 

Fan 

Fri 19 Sat 20 Sun 21 Mon 22 
 
 

Tue 23 
 
 

Wed 24 
 
 

Thu 25 

Fri 26 Sat 27 Sun 28 Mon 29 Tue 30 Wed 31 Thu 1 

Nov 

Fri 2 

 

Sat 3 Sun 4 Mon 5 

 

Tue 6 Wed 7 

Drinks 

Thu 8 

Theatre: Lady Windermere’s Fan  

Missed the show in June? Here’s another chance to 

see Lady Windermere’s Fan live! Our fellow students 
perform this Oscar Wilde comedy once more, on Oc-
tober 18 at the University Theatre. A wonderful eve-

ning is assured and so take your friends with you on a 
night out in Amsterdam experiencing some culture. 
Tickets are only € 5 and you can send an email to 

Steve Smith to get them: s.t.smith@uva.nl. For more 
info, see Facebook. 

Database Study Material 

Etcetera is currently working on a database for sum-

maries, notes, old exams, mock exams and PDF’s of 
books. Do you have anything useful that you’d want 
to share with us? Send it via email: 

studievereniging.etc@gmail.com or upload it to our 
Dropbox. In return, you get world fame, credit and 
possibly other useful study related documents! Also, 

have a look at what we have collected so far here. 

Etcetera is starting a Book Club this year. We would like to know if people are interested to participate: who 
would like to read books and talk about them in a small group? We are planning to meet every 1 to 2 months, 
depending on what works with the study programme. The meetings will include a small pub quiz every time 

and don’t worry: you will have a say in what we are going to read as well. We are also looking for a few 
people who would like to strengthen our Book Club Team and help us organise the meetings. 

Interested? Sign up here. If you would like to be part of the team, please send us an email. 

Book Club 

http://www.sv-etc.nl/?page_id=220
http://www.sv-etc.nl
mailto:s.t.smith@uva.nl
http://www.facebook.com/events/454758591225602/
mailto:studievereniging.etc@gmail.com
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/bm4z3f4818eivq0/I48BqdbInn
http://www.sv-etc.nl/?page_id=495
http://www.sv-etc.nl/?page_id=179
mailto:studievereniging.etc@gmail.com

